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Cal Ripken Instructional Baseball at the  

Boys & Girls Club of the Lower Naugatuck Valley 
 
Shelton, CT, January 13, 2009 – The Boys & Girls Club of the Lower Naugatuck Valley 

has received a grant from the Cal Ripken Sr. Foundation to provide the Badges for 

Baseball program. The Club will offer instructional baseball—hitting/fielding—on 

Tuesdays beginning February 3rd at the Boys & Girls Club gym. Eight-to-ten year olds 

will be instructed from 6-7 pm, and 11 year olds and older will be instructed from 7-8 pm. 

Instruction will be provided by local high school coaches. There is no cost for the 

program, but sign up is required. Players must have a glove and sneakers to participate. 

To sign up, come to the Boys & Girls Club at One Positive Place in Shelton.  
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